
      
 

Notice of Availability 

2020 Coachella Valley Regional Urban Water Management Plan and  

Water Shortage Contingency Plan 

On behalf of the six participating agencies, this letter provides notice that six water agencies in the 
Coachella Valley have adopted the 2020 Coachella Valley Regional Urban Water Management Plan 
(RUWMP), and each agency has adopted a Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP). 

The participating agencies are:  

 Coachella Valley Water District 
 Coachella Water Authority (City of Coachella) 
 Desert Water Agency 
 Indio Water Authority (City of Indio) 
 Mission Springs Water District 
 Myoma Dunes Mutual Water Company 

The RUWMP describes the region’s water supplies and anticipated demands through 2045.  It also 
describes each agency’s programs to encourage efficient water use.  The WSCP for each agency describes 
the actions that could be taken during a water shortage to reduce demands.  The agencies have 
coordinated their WSCPs to provide consistent shortage levels and response actions across the region. 

These documents are available on each agency’s web site.  The web sites are shown in the table below. 

Agency Agency Web Site for Documents 
Coachella Valley Water District https://www.cvwd.org/543/Urban-Water-Management-Planning  
Coachella Water Authority 
(City of Coachella) 

https://www.coachella.org/departments/water-department  

Desert Water Agency https://dwa.org/about-us/documents/library/  
Indio Water Authority (City of 
Indio) 

https://www.indio.org/your_government/water/water_engineering/default.htm  

Mission Springs Water District https://www.mswd.org/IRWMP.aspx  
Myoma Dunes Mutual Water 
Company 

http://www.myomawater.com/  

 

More information is also available at http://www.cvrwmg.org/uwmp/. 

On behalf of all the RUWMP Agencies, 

 

Ryan Molhoek, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Desert Water Agency 


